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 10th November 2015    Dear Parents/Carers  REVIEW DAY:  YEARS 10 AND 11 FRIDAY, 20TH NOVEMBER 2015  We would like to invite you to a meeting at Broughton Hall to review your daughter’s progress and attitude towards her learning this year. This is an opportunity for you to discuss your daughter’s performance with her Progress Tutor.   Students are NOT to attend school that day but they we will be expected to attend the ‘Review Meeting’ with their parents/carer.  Students are required to wear full school uniform for this meeting.  Please ensure your daughter makes an appointment with her Progress Tutor.   Please see the attached sheet for full arrangements for the day.  There will be limited parking available. Students and their parents/carer are to enter school using the black gate on Yew Tree Lane.  Years 10 and 11 Progress Tutors will be based in the Drama Room for their meetings.   This is an important opportunity for you o be informed of how your daughter has started the year at this key time in her education as she continues on her journey through to her GCSE examinations.  Please complete and return the attached slip.  Many thanks for your continued support.  Yours sincerely    Mr G Preston Deputy Head  
    


